
March 14, 2022 
 

Humanitarian Donation for Ukraine 

 
The serious humanitarian crisis in Ukraine is putting the precious lives of many people including children 
at risk. 
 
As a member of an industry associated with human life, Chugai Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. is deeply 
concerned about the current situation for people in Ukraine and those who have been displaced in 
surrounding countries. Given the situation, Chugai decided to donate one hundred million Japanese yen 
through an international organization as humanitarian aid. We will also raise donations from employees.  
 
Our thoughts are with the people in Ukraine. Chugai hopes that peace and security will return to the region 
as soon as possible. 
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